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Comments: I'm writing about the Herber territory horses. It is truly heartbreaking to know that already horses
have been shot on this land. It is worse hearing about proposed roundups and removal of more horses. | don't
understand why these beings are being given only 600 animal units months while cattle get nearly 6,000. It
seems like you are selling our lands to the cattle industry. The same industry that is helping fuel climate change.
The same industry that enslaves and murders at an indecent rate while also destroying our lands. Picking these
horses off in one big terrifying roundup will result in many deaths and you will be unable to find homes for them at
this rate. There are already so many horses in pens waiting for homes. Will they be sold for dog food then? Why
not remove them at a slower pace to find placements for them? You want to have one horse per 394 acres....
absurd. PZP has over 30 years of proven efficacy and should be the preferred tool for use in the Territory. Do
right not just by the cattle barons, do right by the animals and people who love this land called America. thanks



